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Planning is under way for our Summer Fair
on the 9th JULY 12-3PM. We are still looking
for SPONSORS and VOLUNTEERS to help run
stalls on the day. 

So far the line up includes Mr T on the decks,
the ultimate summer BBQ, a Bar to quench
your thirst, activities for children, cakes to
eat, games and competitions, sweets and
ice lollies, as well as live music
performances from our talented pupils! 

Bring yourselves, bring your neighbours,
bring your friends and lets make this a
huge celebration of our wonderful school! 

UPCOMING EVENTS

JULY 9TH - SUMMER FAIR
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SUMMER
FAIR Saturday 9th July

12-3PM

BBQ (we need cooks and servers !)
Bar (servers and runners)
Bouncy castle 
Bottle Tombola
Sweet stall/ice lolly stall
Toy store
Cake stall
Live Muscial Performances 
Face painting/Glitter tattoos
Entrance gate 
Activity stalls 

Bottles of anything ! Wine, beer, shampoo, ketchup…anything goes !
Face paints
Bunting/decorations (any left overs from the jubilee?!)
Cakes (on the day)
Sweets 
Anything that can be used as prizes
Gazebos (to borrow for the day)
A medium/large charcoal BBQ (to borrow for the day)

As the School Fair is only a few weeks away we are in need of your
help! We need volunteers and helpers for the day. Please contact your
Class Rep on your class Whatsapp Group or email
stwinifredsfriendsse12@gmail.com to let us know if you are able to
help out at all.

The following stands/stalls all need lots of volunteers:

We are also looking for donations of :

VOLUNTEERS
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THANK YOU
A huge thank you to the school
community who did an amazing
job donating, buying and selling
cakes: Our cake sale for Ukraine
was a huge success and we raised
a huge £458.20 for the Disasters
Emergency Committee Ukraine
Appeal. A big shout out to 
our local Tesco Express 
Hither Green who kindly 
donated to the event. 

A big thank you to those parents and carers
who completed the survey. We gathered
some very useful information, with the key
outcomes listed below: Please remember
that any feedback or ideas about how the
Friends can serve the community of St
Winifred's is always welcome!

SURVEY RESULTS

Most people who responded would like the main fundraising event. to be the
Summer Fair, families would also like a school disco, cinema night and a craft
activity like flower arranging. 
Parents and carers particularly enjoy the cake sales and want these to
continue. 
There was lots of support for having individual class socials for parents in a
local pub. 
Parents would like to see the Friends spending funds on computers for the
school, musical instruments and outdoor enhancements for the playground
and MUGA. 


